Galesville Area Chamber of Commerce

Board of Directors Meeting

September 10, 2014

Directors present:  Brian Furlano, Sharon Spahr, Renee Brenengen, Sarah Livermore, Lindsay Spitzer, Kim Gorka, Jim Riley and Tammy Paulus.
Directors absent: Ann Seago, Becky Johnson, Troy White, Diane McMahon, Kim Byom and Mike Happel.
Members Present:  John Graf (Graf Media) and Leah Rentmeester (Marinuka Manor).
Guest: Jake Halama (Jakes Moving and Storage).

Meeting was called to order at 7:35 am by President Jim Riley.
Secretary’s Report:  
Renee B. made a motion to accept the report from August. Motion was seconded by Tammy P. and the motion carried.
Treasurer’s Report:  
Sarah L. made a motion to accept the report from August. Motion was seconded by Renee B. and the motion carried.

Committee Reports:
Agri-Business:  
No report but it was noted we still need to find someone to take over the management of our 2015 Farmers’ Market.
Economic Revitalization & Development:  
No report. The committee plans to meet at the end of the month. 
Historic Preservation, Beautification & Design:

No report. Sarah L. will recontact Todd Peterson at the City of Galesville regarding the broken upright on the far side of the swinging bridge to see when it will be repaired. 
Organization & Membership:  
The Nominating Committee was appointed and will need to find replacements for 4 directors for a 3-year term beginning in 2015. The committee is composed of Renee B., Sarah L. and Tammy P. 

The Annual Chamber Meeting will be held the last week of October (either 10/27 or 10/29) at Wason’s Supper Club. The final details will be decided after Apple Affair.  

Promotion & Tourism: 
Renee B. presented a written report about the upcoming 32nd Annual Apple Affair on October 4th. Sarah L. made a motion to pledge funds for painting the pie oven with Allyn Kaste overseeing the project including the amount needed to complete the refurbishing. The motion was seconded by Kim G. and was passed. The Chamber is especially anxious to get this finished before The Food Network filming of our 10 foot apple pie on October 4th. 
Website:  
There were 7825 hits during the month of August.
Other Business: 
Jim R. thanked the Chamber for the ad we placed in the Gale Star Music & Drama brochure that will be mailed to 4000 households next week.
New Business: 
Visitor Jake Halama was invited to introduce himself and his business Jakes Moving and Storage which is new to Galesville.
A premium audit report covering the period 7/24/13-7/24/14 has been received from Acuity and needs to be returned by 9/28/14. 

The next meeting will be held on Wednesday, October 8, 2014 at 7:30am at the Library Community Room. 
The meeting was adjourned at 8:40 a.m. 

Submitted by
Sarah Livermore
Secretary
